
Circusful Refund policy 

Youth Circus 

If your child decides they do not want to come to circus classes before a new term starts, you must give 

us at least 2 weeks’ notice to receive a refund of any fees paid for the upcoming term. 

If your child decides they do not want to come to circus classes after a new term has started, we require 

one month’s notice and we will not provide any refunds unless there are exceptional circumstances.  

 

Adult Circus 

Adult Circus classes must be block booked each term and once booked we do not provide refunds unless 

there are exceptional circumstances. 

 


